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Summer Super League

The Summer Super League has 
h a d a c o u p l e w e e ke n d s o f 
competitive play. The league is 
going well, players are very happy 
with the format, the courts and the 
welcoming from the club. Keep 
your eye out for the weekly email 
highlighting the next feature game.


New Members

There is still room to join the 
Tuxedo Tennis Club for the 2023 
season.  Bring Friends!  


“I came as a guest and was so 
impressed with all the activities 
going on around TTC that I just had 
to join as a member” Newest TTC 
member - Carlos.


Club Resources

Did you know that the club has a 
ball machine to rent?  It’s a great 
tool to master your shot.  We tried 
it out this past weekend and it has 
many different settings to change 
the speed & direction making it 

good for both 
forehand and 
b a c k h a n d 
shots.  It was a 
lot of fun.  Try it 
out - contact 
the front desk.

TUXEDO TENNIS CLUB 
NEWSLETTER

TTC gets SOCIAL - 

they came for a free dog and stayed for the good times

  A Winnipeg Community Tennis Facility  Operated by Volunteers  a Non-Profit Club 

 Providing Affordable  Family  Recreational  High Performance Tennis 

The f irst social 
event of the TTC 
2023 Season was 
a huge success 
w i t h a g r e a t 
t u r n o u t . T h e 
w e a t h e r 
cooperated with 
bright skies and a 
very strong wind.  
M i x e d d o u b l e s 
drop-in kept the 
tennis in it and the 

wind made for 
some interesting 
s h o t s . N e l l y 
brought the tunes 
and hosted some 
fun tennis games 
on Courts 1 & 2. 
J a c k a n d h i s 
vo lunteer crew 
Harold, Heather, 
Lauren & Ron had 
the sweet smell of 

onions frying and dogs on the “Q” all night long.  There was 
lots of laughs, a few dance moves, and a lot of tennis friends.  
Hopefully you made a contact and set up a match with 
someone new. 


Thank you to everyone coming out and especially thanks to 
the volunteers and our amazing staff for roasting some juicy 
dogs, passing out cookies and getting everything organized 
and cleaned up.
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For a complete Listing of Programs 
www.tuxedotennis.com/programs


We had some great suggestions and although it would be great to make 
all  those  dreams  come  true  it  is  a  bit  of  a  juggling  act  to  provide  the 
diverse  programming  and  regular  upkeep  and  so  a  dome  is  not  in  the 
future:) Dream Big. There is 
some  resistance  to  the 
round  robin  style  of  the 
drop-in  programs,  too 
many  moving  parts,  and 
some  suggestions  on 
alternate  styles.  However, 
having  the  balls  supplied  is 
a  hit!  Overall,  57.3%  of 
members  that  answered 
feel  that  the  social  events 
are  beneficial  to  the  club  - 
with lots  of  great ideas for 
events.  We  are  always 
looking  for  volunteers  around  the  club  and  on  the  board.  If  you  are 
interested  in  helping  organize  an  event  or  spearhead  a  change  in  the 
style  of  play  at  drop  in  programs  email  tuxedotennisboard@gmail.com. 
One  way  to  overcome  shyness  and  find  new  tennis  partners  is  get 
involved.  We would love to hear from you. The member survey showed 
that we are hitting the mark with a good quality tennis facility in a safe, 
well  maintained  environment.  The  adjacent  graphs  show  some  of  the 
membership breakdown for the TTC in 2023.

What’s up on the Courts?
-Another FAST Program, July 20-
Aug 10
-Free Clinics - Tuesday nights (register 
at clubhouse)
-Drop in Programs - men’s, ladies & 
mixed

TTC Wants Partners
Are you a business owner looking 
for new ways to promote your 
product and services? The Tuxedo 
Te n n i s C l u b h a s a d i v e r s e 
membership of over 300 local 
people and families, and is a great 
place to reach those in our 
community.  Consider partnering 
with TTC to really make a racquet 
and catch the attention of our 
members and guests.  We have an 
opportunity to fit all needs from 
banners to swag to a plug in the 
newsletter, and more – contact 
tuxedotennisboard@gmail.com

Or check out our Pro’s Website …. 

https://www.ndtenniscanada.com/

Unstoppable  -  TTC  member  and  ND 
Tennis Academy student Olivia Lu takes a 
win at the Tennis Manitoba 2023 Prairies 
Junior Tournament at Deer Lodge Jul 6-9, 
U-9  singles  -  making  this  her  fourth 
tournament  win  in  a  row.   Now  on  to 
dominate U-10. You GO Girl!

New Staff

We couldn’t agree more that 
having more staff is beneficial to 
everyone.  There is a new face 
around the club - make sure to stop 
in and say hello to Paul who will be 
here right until the season end.


Lost & Found

Are  you  missing  your favourite 
pair of sunglasses, water bottle, 
what about a tennis racket?  Next 
time you’re at the clubhouse take a 
peek through the Lost and Found.

Tennis Manitoba Tournament - July 13-16
Come out & Watch

Just a reminder that the courts will be open until 5pm, Th,Fr. 
Then closed after 5pm - and all day Saturday and Sunday.

We heard what you were saying - members survey results
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